
 

 

 

 

Key Dates for Parents/Carers 

Thursday 4th March – World Book Day  

 

Important Information 

Dear Parents, Guardians & Carers,  

 

I hope you have all been keeping safe and had a pleasant half-term holiday. 

Just a short message to say well done to all the children that have been sending in their work. 

We’ve seen some truly creative and imaginative work so please keep sending it through...we LOVE 

seeing it, especially all of the research work that the children have been doing over the past few 

weeks. 

 

Furthermore, I am sure you are all aware that there will be an announcement from the Prime 

Minister; Boris Johnson, tonight regarding the re-opening of schools and outlining the roadmap 

for how and when lockdown restrictions will relax in England. It has been confirmed that from 

Monday 8th March - all schools will open with outdoor after-school sports and activities allowed.  

We will wait to hear what has officially been said/decided by the Government and update you all.  

 

Hopefully, with the vaccination roll-out going really well, there will be a light at the end of the 

tunnel very soon!  

 

We hope you have a great week ahead! Stay safe.  

 

Miss Mehat  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent/Carer Newsletter  

 



 

 

 

 

Awards & Honours  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Key Messages & Reminders 

 
Fitness Club  

A reminder that Mr Ensby will be holding his Fitness Club on zoom today...You will find all the 
details on how to join on the poster. The Fitness club will run every Monday at 3.30pm after half-
term also.  

Exercise is a scientifically proven mood booster, decreasing symptoms of both depression, anxiety 
and stress. Exercise also helps to improve memory & brain function as well as improving your 
quality of sleep. Physical activity kicks up endorphin levels, the body’s famous “feel good” 
chemical produced by the brain and spinal cord that produces feelings of happiness. Even just 
moderate exercise throughout the week can improve depression and anxiety so why not get 
involved and have some fun!!!  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Safer Internet Day  

Following on from Safer Internet Day on Tuesday 9th February, below is a very helpful guide on 
Cyberbullying and online harassment. Have a read for tips on how to stay safe online... 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Surviving Lockdown 
Below are some free courses for parents and guardians to help you support your children during 
lockdown... 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
Get into Work 
Want access to free online courses...why not check out the below courses. These courses range 
from how to start your own business, developing social media skills to building your confidence. 

 
 

 

From all the staff here at Wexham Court Primary School, 

we wish you a great week ahead! 


